





Reference number: 00093663

05 June 2023

## Thank you

Dear Resident,

## We have completed the sewer diversion

Thank you for your patience and understanding while we carried out the diversion to our sewer to enable HS2's construction.

We can confirm the diversion has been completed and we have now left the area. The haul road has been removed and the land has been reinstated with new trees and shrubs being planted. The reinstatement of the Ickenham Green Allotments has also been completed.

We will be returning to the area to water the grass on The Green and the saplings in the surrounding area on a regular basis. Barhale will be responsible to look after the area for 12 months and then Thames Water will take over for the next two years. After this time the land will be handed back to London Borough of Hillingdon.

Thank you again.

Kind Regards

Laura Edwards

**Communications Manager**